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Public Hearing and First Reading 
of Hancock County Ordinance 
no. 31 An Ordinance Regard-
ing the Disposal of Solid Waste, 
Garbage, Refuse, Recyclables 
or Yard Waste and Designation 
of Landfill of North Iowa as Dis-
posal Site
	 The Hancock County Board 
of Supervisors will hold a public 
hearing to consider an Ordinance 
Regarding the Disposal of Solid 
Waste, Garbage, Refuse, Recycla-
bles or Yard Waste and Designation 
of Landfill of North Iowa as Disposal 
Site on June 20, 2022 at 9:15 a.m. 
in the Hancock County Board of 
Supervisors’ Meeting Room, Gar-
ner, Iowa. Immediately following the 
public hearing, the Board of Super-
visors will hold the first reading of 
Ordinance no. 31, An Ordinance 
Regarding the Disposal of Solid 
Waste, Garbage, Refuse, Recycla-
bles or Yard Waste and Designation 
of Landfill of North Iowa as Disposal 
Site. The purpose of the ordinance 
is to designate the Landfill of North 
Iowa as the sanitary landfill site of 
Hancock County, the specific types 
of garbage, recyclables, and solid 
waste, and the rules and regula-
tions.
	 A complete copy of Ordinance 
no. 31 as proposed is available at 
the Hancock County Auditor’s Of-
fice, 855 State Street, Garner, Iowa.

Published in The Leader on 
Wednesday, June 15, 2022


